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Roberta DiMezza

From: J <heyjay1971@verizon.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 11:51 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Bill H5655

To House Committee on Judiciary, 
    My name is Jason Romblad, an unaffiliated voter from Woonsocket. I am providing my  
testimony today in opposition to bill H5655.   
    Although stalking should not be taken lightly, I believe that simply following someone  
while recording, in a public space, should not be considered harassment and/or stalking. The  
power of video is an important piece of the 1st Amendment. Please vote against this bill. 
Thank You.  
    Jason Romblad 
 


